Frankie Sanchez & Glenda Wallace
American Eagle Outfitters
7700 W Arrowhead Towne Center
Glendale, Az 85308






Dear American eagle Managers,
	I wanted to thank you for the opportunity of having my internship with you and your business. Working at American Eagle is and has been a wonderful experience. I love getting to meet new people every day and help them find clothing options that suit them best, as well as getting to work with such amazing employees. At American Eagle I have learned how to customer service with a smile and I know I will use this skill in any other business I find myself working for. I plan to continue working at American Eagle for a while and hope to possible move up to a management position one day.

Thank you for the opportunity,
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